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Dear Families, 

Welcome back to a new term at NRJ. I hope you have all had a restful and 

enjoyable break. It has been great to hear that so many of you managed to get 

away and have a proper holiday. I am feeling much better now and looking 

forward to the Summer Term. 

Our Curriculum 

Yesterday, we finally opened our new 

library! The event was attended by our 

school governors, Friends of Nevill Road and 

our fantastic librarians. We also invited I 

Love Bramhall who will be releasing an 

article all about NRJ very soon. Our visitors 

enjoyed talking to the children about how 

the library has been set up and when asked 

what they like the most about the library, the reply was ‘Books!’  

Before the Easter break we were also delighted to welcome 

the author Ben Davies in to school, who was very impressed 

with our library, which will be open to the whole school 

from next week.  

We have managed to raise almost £500 to buy new books 

chosen by the children. Thank you so much for your 

generosity. If you would like to make a donation please see 

the information about our Just Giving page. 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/NRJLibrary 

The children in Year 6 continue to impress us with their positive attitudes 

towards their learning. Over the next few weeks we will be providing revision 

opportunities, prior to the SATs and most importantly the children will be 

choosing what they would like to eat for their fish and chips lunch once the 

tests have all finished!  

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/NRJLibrary


There is a lot of excitement in Year 5 as we prepare to go on our first 

residential since the pandemic. It will be such a fantastic experience for them 

and we have our fingers crossed that the weather stays fine. 

We are once again taking part in the 

Stockport Children’s Book Awards and Year 4 

have enjoyed finding out more about the 

authors through their virtual meetings.  

Year 3 have started to learn the recorder in 

their music lessons, which will help them to 

gain the knowledge to read music and 

perform using different rhythms. I can’t wait to join in with them!  

Keep following us on twitter to see what happens on a day to day basis 

@NRJuniors 

I hope you have a restful weekend and look forward to seeing you all on 

Monday. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 Diary Dates 

Tuesday 26th / Wednesday 27th April – Year 5 Residential – Castleton. 

Monday 2nd May – Bank Holiday (school closed) 

Tuesday 3rd / Wednesday 4th May  – Y2 Open Mornings 9.15am 

Thursday 5th May – INSET Day (school closed) 

Monday 9th – Thursday 12th May – Y6 SATS week 

Friday 13th May – Y6 fish ‘n’ chip lunch / ice cream! 

Monday 23rd May – History ASPIRE Day - Jubilee Theme 

Friday 27th May – End of Term – Jubilee Celebration Day – whole school 

picnic and more! 
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